
    Maths Week 3rd -  7th February 2020       

‘Festival of Shape’ 

We are holding an exciting maths week where we are focusing on 2D and 3D shape across the school. 

All of the children will be learning about the properties of shape and looking for 2D and 3D shapes in 

our school environment. We will also be learning shape songs and playing maths games where we will be 

focusing on solving problems together.  

Competition Time 

As part of our ‘Festival of Shape’ your child can take part in our competition. Your child can draw or 

build an animal using 2D or 3D shapes. They can bring in their picture or a photograph of their model 

before Wednesday 5th February so that we can display them all in school and find out who the 

winners will be. There will be one winner per class. While your child is using the shapes to create 

their animal, talk to them about the shapes they are using. Can they name the shape, tell you the 

number of sides, the number of faces or the number of edges?   

                                             

Non-Uniform Day 

On Friday 7th February we will be holding a non-uniform day with an optional fine of £1. This money 

will be used to boost our maths resources in school. The children can wear something shape or number 

themed - for example a spotty T-shirt covered in circles or a football kit with numbers on the back. 

You can use your imagination if you wish!  

                                     

 

If you have any questions then please do not hesitate to contact me. Thank you for your continued 

support and have fun creating your animal!  

 

Mrs Sugden 

Deputy Headteacher and Mathematics Leader  


